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Drogos, Donna, Env. Health

From: amwaldman@sbcglobal.net
Sent: Saturday, August 14, 2010 3:34 PM
To: Drogos, Donna, Env. Health
Subject: RE: RO3065 - RE: RE: 2520 Blanding Avenue, Alameda - Unauthorized Release

Categories: Mail_Cases

Hello Donna, I just wanted to let you know that all relavant reports have been uploaded to the ACEH ftp site 
and hard copies mailed to your attention.  Please let me know if there is anything else I need to submit. 
  
Sincerely, 
Mark Waldman 

Pacific Engineering and Construction, Inc. 
Contractor License Number 858547 (A,B,Haz) 
Professional Engineering License Number 38905 
35 Stillman Street, Suite 126  
San Francisco, CA 94107  
phone/fax: 415-974-1853  
cell: 415-516-8545 
 
 
--- On Mon, 8/9/10, Drogos, Donna, Env. Health <donna.drogos@acgov.org> wrote: 
 
From: Drogos, Donna, Env. Health <donna.drogos@acgov.org> 
Subject: RE: RO3065 - RE: RE: 2520 Blanding Avenue, Alameda - Unauthorized Release 
To: "amwaldman@sbcglobal.net" <amwaldman@sbcglobal.net> 
Date: Monday, August 9, 2010, 12:45 PM 

The attachment to your 2/11/10 letter contained portions of text for an SWI report, dated 11/25/09, by Olson 
Environmental. The complete report, signed & stamped, needs to be submitted along with any other report(s) 
regarding environmental related work at the site.
 


